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MISSOULA COUNTY 

PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
Public Comment <publiccomment@mcpsmt.org> 

Please continue to fund MOA for youth in crisis 

Colleen Timmer <colleentimmer197 4@gmail.com> 
Reply-To: colleentimmer197 4@gmail.com 
To: publiccomment@mcpsmt.org 

Dear Board Members and MCPS staff, 

Wed, Dec 14, 2022 at 5:04 PM 

I would like to echo the comments submitted by Jil D. in favor of continued funding for the Missoula Online Academy 
program. 

I am the stepmother of Jil's 12 year old daughter and feel similarly. We, as her two families, are so very grateful for MOA 
and the wonderful, understanding, helpful people at MOA. Without MOA, I am not sure where our two families would be 
right now. 

You ongoing support and funding is helping many families dealing with crisis situations. 
Colleen T. 
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MISSOULA COUNTY 

PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Start times for high school 

Lisa Davey <ladavey25@gmail.com> 
To: "publiccomment@mcpsmt.org" <publiccomment@mcpsmt.org> 

Hi board members, 

Public Comment <publiccomment@mcpsmt.org> 

Tue, Jan 10, 2023 at 11:14AM 

I wanted to make sure I expressed my support of the later start times that have existed the last few years. This had been 
talked about for a long time as a developmentally and science based approach. I have personally experienced this 
schedule work incredibly well for my child who busses in from out of town and has a reasonable bus time (8am) and is 
able to do this on their own while I'm am busy caring for the younger children and taking them to school. I also appreciate 
that they are done with activities about the time I am done with work or they arrive home closer to when I arrive and have 
less time on their own unsupervised. 

I have heard that for some students, work shifts have been a problem. Most businesses are used to the old schedule, 
and, in my opinion, will adapt over time. Some students have always elected to leave a class period early for work. 

Please keep this excellent science based and innovated schedule for next year. 

Sincerely, 

Lisa Davey 

Parent of a Junior at Hellgate HS and incoming 23-24 Freshman 
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